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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are delighted to present the Pre-Primary Wing Newsletter for the first quarter of the
session 2024-25 which is a vibrant and engaging compilation of our students' activities . This
newsletter serves as a window into the bustling world of our youngest learners, showcasing
their creativity, enthusiasm, and the joyful spirit they bring to our school community.

Our little ones have been fairly busy in this quarter! Each page of the newsletter reflects
growing skills of our children, highlighting the incredible progress they are making in their
developmental journey. 

As we look forward to the coming months, we are excited about the many activities and
learning experiences planned for the Foundational Years. Our goal remains to provide a
nurturing environment where each child can explore, discover, and grow.

We hope you enjoy reading this newsletter as much as we enjoyed putting it together. Thank
you for your continued support and involvement in your child's education. Together, we
create a foundation for lifelong learning and success.

Warm regards,
Director-Principal



The day was special and
exciting, not only for the
children but for the parents
and teachers too. With some
laughter and a few drops of
tears, our little munchkins
explored their new classroom
with curiosity. Bubbles,
balloons, toys, books and the
warm hugs of the teachers
made the day memorable.
Welcome to a new world
sweethearts!!

What a lovely first day of
school, 2024-25!



My First Day Of School
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Our young stars of Grade Nascent shone
brilliantly as they created beautiful cards
on Eid Ul-Fitr. The children made cards
using a paper-tearing activity which is a
simple fine motor skill activity. Tearing
paper helps children develop hand
strength and hand-eye coordination.
Adding a touch of sparkle, the children
created the beautiful moon and stars,
symbolizing hope and unity. After their
artistic endeavours, the children enjoyed a
sweet treat of sevaiyan, a traditional Eid
delicacy. This Eid celebration was not just
about crafts and sweets; it was a
celebration of culture, creativity, and
compassion. It was a reminder that no
matter our differences, we are united in
the spirit of love and kindness.







Red Colour Day
The colours in Nascent are
just not taught but are
celebrated. On Red Colour
Day, the red colour was all
around them. From red
balloons to red paint, from
red paper to red crayons, the
little munchkins had a g(red)
day.







Little architects at work - Building letter A

     Activities that are designed to 
     enhance and deepen students'         

understanding and engagement
with   specific subjects are called

Subject Enrichment Activities.
These activities  promote problem-

solving skills, improve students’
ability to concentrate, and make

learning more meaningful, valuable,
and rewarding. This quarter our

children delved into many of such
activities to learn various topics.
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Earth Day is observed on April 22, every
year, globally. It is a day of reflection on

how we can preserve our "वसंुधरा,” an annual
event that showcases support for

environmental conservation. The children
were sensitized about how their small

efforts could help keep our planet happy
and healthy. From turning off the lights to
saving water, from taking care of plants to

saying no to plastic, the young eco-warriors
of Nascent took a pledge to take care of

Mother Earth.  Let’s Go Green and make our
Earth the most beautiful place to live.

Happy Earth Day!!







MOTHER’S DAY

Mother's Day is a unique day devoted to
praising and commemorating the
extraordinary “Wonder Women” who
have chosen to become mothers. We
organized a series of events to make the
day unforgettable for the Mothers with
their children. Mothers enthusiastically
participated in Basketball Match, Talent
hunt, Sa re ga ma and Six yards of
Elegance. The Mother's Day celebration
was a resounding success, leaving a
lasting impression on everyone involved.



Happy Mother's Day
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Three-Day Little Academia
Our three-day Pre-Primary Kids' Camp Little
Academia was a resounding success, with 405
young campers embracing every activity with
enthusiasm. Mornings started with energizing
Cosmic Yoga and Zumba sessions. The kids enjoyed
gymnastics, fun games, splashes in the pool,
skating, and creative STEAM activities. Captivating
tales from Kathashaala, brain-boosting games,
delicious meals shared amidst laughter, and
enriching activities like English Nut Adventures,
Shloka Chanting, and Personality Development
added to the fun. Music and Harmony Trails
brought soulful melodies, enriching the experience
further. We thank our incredible campers and their
families for the joy, laughter, and friendship they
brought to our camp.







Tell me and I'll forget.
Teach me and I'll
remember. Involve me
and I'll learn.

-Benjamin Franklin


